Public Notice
In conjunction with the regularly scheduled City Council Meeting on May 14, 2024, the Myton City Council will hold a preliminary budget hearing for 2024-2025; as well as opening and amending 2023-2024 budget. In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during this hearing should notify Carrie Boren at 435-722-2711, at least three days prior to the hearing to be attended.  The meeting will begin at 6:30 p.m. at the Myton City Office, Council Room, at 125 East Main, Myton.
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